
 

 

 

 

Notice to Competitors 2024-03-02-1  

Saturday Race Area for Super 50 Group 

Course Area “G” 
 

On Saturday 2 March 2024, the start area for the Super Group (TP52s) will 
be West South-West of North Head with courses offshore subject to 
review by the Race Committee. 
 
 

Denis Thompson 
Principal Race Officer 
2 March 2024 at 0900hrs 

 

  


